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Prices of domestic XXS, S and M parcels purchased online will change from 21 September
2021 (excluding Åland and Plus sizes). The XXS parcel will cost â‚¬5.90, S parcel â‚¬6.90 and
M parcel â‚¬8.90. At the same time, the price of the serial parcel will decrease, making it the
cheapest option for consumers who send a lot of parcels.

The price increases will cover the increased
production costs of transporting, sorting and
distributing parcels. The price change does
not apply to parcels sent from postal service
points, where prices of sending parcels
remain unchanged.

All domestic parcel prices are available on
the parcel sending webpage. The changes do

not apply to Posti's business contracts.

In addition purchasing parcels online, you can
send parcels from one of Posti's 800 or so
service points, the locations of which can be
found at https://www.posti.fi/en/service-
points-on-map 
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